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South Harringay  School  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

New Menu 

We recently sent 

out our new autumn 

school dinner menu. 

It is available on our website (www.southharringayschools.co.uk/

parents/care-of-your-child/school-dinners/) and also available on 

Pabulum’s website (www.pabulum-catering.co.uk/schools/south-

harringay-school/).  

New Website  

Have you had a look at our new website yet?   It can be found at the 

same address as our previous site www.southharringayschools.co.uk. We 

are still adding content to it and will be adding new features as we move 

through the coming months. We have been adding news items to the 

homepage regularly, so it is a great way to stay in touch with what has 

been happening in school. You can subscribe to receive updates to sync 

with your own calendar. Use the subscribe button under the events 

section on the home page.  

Spanish  

We have had to delay the start of 

our Spanish lessons in Key Stage 2, 

as the new staff member we 

appointed to take over from 

Carolina couldn’t join us in September, due to personal reasons. We are 

pleased to say that we have appointed a new staff member. Carla who 

will be joining us after the half term break. She is a native Spanish 

speaker with experience of teaching Spanish to children.  

Changes 

We thought it might be a good time to reflect upon and share some of 

the positive changes we have made to the school in response to 

feedback we have received from parents/cares over the last 12 months. 

The positives are: 

 On site after school care until 6pm provided by Grass Roots 

 School run after school club offer in the Infant School 

 Wider variety of after school clubs for Junior children including more 

sports clubs 

 New and improved catering provision of school meals with fresh 

produce and healthy a menu 

 Facility to drop children off to classes at 8:45am for Infant children 

 New and improved website 
Maybe you can think of more?  

 Friday 21 October 2016 

Infant School Halloween 
Cake Sale 

Thank you to everyone 
that baked, bought and 
sold at the cake sale yes-
terday. There were some 
fantastic creations from 
spooky ghosts to creepy 
eyeball cakes. You 
helped raise a super 
£215.90 for the Infants!  

Pupil Premium 

The pupil premium is ex-

tra money the govern-

ment provides to 

schools to support the 

learning of children enti-

tled to Free School 

Meals. Please come and 

speak to our office staff 

if you think you may be 

entitled. It is very im-

portant that we get all 

the money we can for 

the school. You can al-

ways book a private 

conversation if you pre-

fer.  
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Dates for your Diary: 

Infant’s & Junior Parent meetings -Tuesday 15th November 2016: 3.30 –5pm  

                         Thursday 17th November 2016: 4.30–7pm 

Red Class Assembly  - Friday 25th November 9.15am  

Year 2 open morning & parent tour—Tuesday 29th November 9.15–10.15am 

Yellow Class Assembly - Friday 2nd December 9.15am  

Year 3 trip to the Museum Of Childhood—Monday 5th December 

Junior Christmas concerts– Thursday 15th December 9:00am - 3.45pm 

    EYFS Nativity play - Wednesday 14th December— 9.30- 10.00am 

  Thursday 15th December—1.45– 2.15pm  

Infant Christmas songs performance— Wednesday 14th December 2.00-2.45pm 

Friday 16th December 9.30-10.15am  

6 Oak & Acer’s assembly – Tuesday 20th December 9:00am 

3 Acacia’s assembly – Wednesday 21st December 9:00am 

       

                                                                         

Gold Cards 

                 Children who have shown exemplary behaviour this week  

               following the golden rules are:  

Yellow Class—Alesia, Benoit, Saleh, Brenton   

Red Class—Albie, Kauther, William, Sofia, Mohammed 

Purple Class—Brooke, Miranda, Aya, Kylan, Ana—Clara 

Blue Class—Mahkai, Penny, Marianne, Ashleigh, Zain, Hussain 

 

 

Mathlete of the week: Orlagh 4 Cherry with 8164 points 

Our mathlete class of the week: 5 Jacaranda 

 

Mathletes for last week: Safwan 4 Cherry with 8118 points 

Our mathlete class for last week: 4 Cherry 

 

 

Our super readers for last week: Tula 3 Willow 100%    Our super readers for this week: Hedy 3 Acacia 100% 

                  Michael 4 Cherry 100%                             Daisy 4 Poplar 100% 

                  Teonie 5 Magnolia 100%               Waverly 5 Sycamore 100% 

                  Kaja 6 Acer 100%                             Andras 6 Acer 100% 

  Quiz master class for last week: 3 Acacia & 4 Cherry           Quiz master class for this week: 3 Willow 68% 
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